Dear U Pre-K Families,

Welcome to Universal Pre-K! | am very excited to be your teacher this school
year and look forward to getting to know you. We have a very busy and exciting
year in store for us! Below is a list of suggested supplies:

1. One book bag, big enough to fit a folder without folding (no wheels please)
2. One lunch box (used for snack and lunch) and a small reusable water bottle
3. Three poly folders

4. One composition notebook-wide ruled

5. A complete change of clothes for your child (including socks and underwear) in
a Ziplock bag labeled with your child’s name to keep at school

6. One pack of children’s baby wipes
7. Two containers of Play Doh (any color)
8. Two containers of disinfectant wipes (such as Clorox wipes)

9. Three boxes of tissues

10. One small blanket for rest time (only if your child is staying for the Religion
Wrap-Around program). Please label and place it in a reusable bag with your
child’s name. The blanket will be left in the classroom and sent home on Fridays
for laundering. No pillows!

Thank you,

Mrs. Lisa Perantoni



